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Sunoco Pipeline L.P. (“SPLP™) is writing to inform you that a certain construction activity known as
Horizontal Directional Drilling (“HDD™) for Mariner East 2, also known as the Pennsylvania Pipeline
Project, is located within 450 feet of your property boundary. This construction activity will consist of
two separate HDDs —one HDD for each pipeline that will be installed. This letter is intended to inform
you that this HDD activity will begin as soon as ten (10) days of the date of this letter.

As part of this construction activity, SPLP is offering private water supply/well testing at SPLP"s expense
if you have a private water supply/well located within 450 feet of the HDD alignments. SPLP will
provide you copies of all test results from your private water supply/well. Please note that upon their
request, we will provide the test results io the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection as
well.

To assist with this process, SPLP is requesting that you contact the Right-of-Way agent for your area by
calling Amy Johnson at (717) 208-7735, to provide SPLP with the following information:

1. If you have a private water supply/well on your property;
2. The location of your private water supply/well on your property; and,
3. Ifyou would like to have your private water supply/well tested.

If you would like to have your private water supply/well tested, you must contact the Right-of-Way
agent for your area within the next then (10) days by calling Amy Johnson at (717) 208-7735. Your
private water supply/well will be tested at a mutually-convenient time within ten (10) days of
SPLP’s receipt of your request for testing. If yon do not contact the Right-of-Way agent, there will
be oo further contact from us regarding any private water supply/well testing,

If you have any questions or concemns, please do not hesitate to contact the Right-of-Way agent for your
area by calling Amy Johnson at {(717) 208-7735.



